
 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Student, 
 

THIS LETTER IS ONLY APPLICABLE TO STUDENTS WHO HAVE ENROLLED, AND SUCCESSFULLY 
INTERVIEWED, WITH PGW SIXTH FORM 

 
RE: Arrangements for Year 12 starting Sixth Form in September 
 
We are delighted to welcome you to PGW Sixth Form in September. Please read below for 
information about how your return to school, and immediate start to PGW Sixth Form, will be 
structured. 
 

o Thursday 1st September, 2022 – attendance not needed 
o Friday 2nd September, 2022 – your morning will begin with a ‘meet and greet’ at 9am in 

the Common Room (Greenacre Academy site) where hot drinks will be provided. At 
09:30am you will have an assembly led by Mr. Roberts, Head of PGW Sixth Form. From 
10am you will be welcome to meet with Mr. Roberts/Ms. Wall to sign-off on your course 
options and then, at 11am, you will be dismissed. 

o Monday 5th September, 2022 - your day will begin with Form Time at 08:30am. Period 1 
on this date is extended Form Time, therefore you will spend the whole of Period 1, as 
per the rest of the school, in an extended session with your Form Tutor (this is also when 
you will be given your new timetable). When Form Time has finished, you will then 
follow your timetable for the remainder of the day. 

o Tuesday 6th September, 2022 – you will arrive at school for 08:30am (unless you have a 
‘home study’ period 1) and follow the structure of the day as per your timetable.  

 
Please be advised that all schools must now ensure they have 32.5 hours allocated within each 
week for students. In order to meet this requirement, the school day (for both Greenacre 
Academy and Walderslade Girls’ School sites) will look as follows: 
 

8.30am – 9am  Form Time 

9am – 10am  Lesson 1 

10am – 11am  Lesson 2 

11am – 11.30am  Break 

11.30am – 12.30pm Lesson 3 

12.30pm – 1.30pm Lesson 4 

1.30pm – 2pm Lunch 

2pm – 3pm Lesson 5 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
You will note that Form Time runs from 08:30am – 9am. If you do not have a ‘home study’ during 
Period 1, then you will be expected to be in Form Time every day and on time.  
 
Finally, we would like to remind all students that on your first day back (Thursday 1st September) 
we will be expecting all students to be adhering to our PGW dress code. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you back and we wish you a restful summer break! 

 
 
Mr. M. Roberts      Ms. J. Wall 
Head of PGW Sixth Form      Deputy Head of PGW Sixth Form  
Email: robem008@sflt.org.uk     Email: wallj024@sflt.org.uk 
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